NESSo0S contributed to a FIA session

During the last FIA at Dublin (May, 8-10) 2013 NESSoS organized together with the projects
BIC and SECCORD a session entitled "How far do we have to go to make the Internet Secure"?

The session was organized in three streams: Secure Network and Infrastructures, Security and
Bid Data, and Trustworthy Services. We count on very interesting contributions from very
well-known and knowledgable speakers in the different areas. This gave us also the opportunity
to show what are the main topics for research addressed by the NESSoS roadmap.




